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1. 

 

Question:  What are FPLD’s expectations/guidance concerning impact of COVID on in-person 

interactions, meetings, etc.? 

 

 

Answer:  The District has continually evaluated conditions in our community and made 

adjustments as needed.  We are transitioning back to some in-person programming with some 

programming remaining virtual.  We would anticipate that we will adjust as needed in 

collaboration with the consultant. 

 

 

2. 

 

Question:  Is Zoom video conferencing an acceptable communications platform? 

 

Answer:  The District does use Zoom and Google Meet for meetings and events.  At this time 

we are seeing a mix of methods – some in-person meetings and events and some virtual. 

 


